
 

 

No: 67/25 
 
4th April 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Royal Mail Group Special National Briefing & Postal Policy Forum – Wednesday 21st 

& Thursday 22nd May 2025 
 
We are pleased to advise you that the business has agreed paid release for delegates 
attending the above event. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to kindly remind colleagues (as reported in LTB 

54/25) that due to space constraints at the venue we are unfortunately unable to 

accommodate visitors on this occasion. Branches are asked to ensure they complete and 

return their registration forms via email to eventsregistration@cwu.org by no later than 17th 

April 2025. 

Finally, to ensure that all attendees are able to fully engage in the discussion over the 2 
days, any Branches that require a signer to be present are asked to inform the DGS(P) 
department as soon as possible so that the appropriate arrangements can be put in place. 
 
Any enquiries in relation to the content of this LTB should be referred to the DGS(P) 
department hford@cwu.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
         

 

     
 
Martin Walsh      Mick Kavanagh   
Deputy General Secretary (Postal)  Postal Executive Chair  
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